Community Outreach Donations

Triangle Weavers makes donations to several area organizations each year.

- Members weave, knit or crochet <u>bassinet blankets and preemie hats</u> for the Neonatal Ward at UNC Hospitals
- We make <u>Linus Blankets</u> for children who are cancer patients in local hospitals
- We provide <u>hats, scarves and mittens</u> for families at Project Homestart in Chapel Hill.

Items for hospitals are collected at our May and December meetings. Donations for Project Homestart are collected at the December meeting only.

All items should be handmade using machine-washable yarn. Bright colors are appreciated.

Preemie hat patterns are available online. Bassinet blankets should measure 18" x 22". Linus blankets, for children of all ages, should be 30" square or larger.

For some patterns for knitting preemie hats, visit the TWG Only/Project Ideas page.